\l\(/ Sunshine Coast..
/ COUNCIL

22 January 2021

Ms Melva Hobson

President

Organisation Sunshine Coast Association of Residents Inc. (OSCAR)
PO Box 105

Coolum Beach QLD 4573

Dear Melva
Re: New Year Wishes

Thank you for your letter dated 6 January 2021 sending your kind New Years wishes to
Sunshine Coast Council.

| agree that 2020 was a year like no other and look forward to another productive year here at
Council and for the Sunshine Coast.

Yours sincerely
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